
Amsterdam, November 30, 2008

Dear Mr McKenna,

Herewith we submit the Dutch bid book for the FOSS4G2010 conference.

The LOC and its supporters would very much appreciate the opportunity 
to host this unique event. We expect thereby to bring all possible 
stakeholders under a single roof and boost open source geospatial 
interest and usage in Europe.

We have taken great care to communicate our value proposition. 
However additional information may be required.  Please, feel free to 
contact me on: marcvloemans@b3partners.nl or +31(0)651844252

You can download the proposal at: 

http://www.geocat.net/bidbook_foss4g2010_Netherlands.pdf

A Wiki page has been created with reference to this document at:

http://www.geocat.net/cover_page.pdf

Thank you and your committee in advance for your time.

Sincerely yours,

Marc Vloemans

On behalf of the Dutch Local Organization Committee
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